
Notice of office closure during Christmas / New 
Year Holiday Period 

                                                                                                                     November 2017 
                                                                                  Consulate-General of Japan in Perth 

 
The Consulate-General of Japan in Perth will be closed on the days shown below during 
the Christmas and New Year holiday.  
 
Kindly be advised that in order to be processed and issued before the holiday season, visa 

applications need to be submitted no later than Friday, 15th December※. 

 
For Working Holiday visa applicants, Friday, 8th December will be the latest date for the 
application lodgements for this year. 

 
It should be noted that the passports of visa applicants during the Christmas and New Year 
holiday will not be returned, even if requested during the consulate’s closure.  
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(Visa section opening hours: 09:00 ～ 12:30 & 14:00～16:00) 
 

※ Notes for the visa applicants; 

1. Please apply well in advance of the intended departure day.  
2. As the time for processing applications varies depending on the visa category, please 

contact the consulate in advance for details.  

 


